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No administration in American history has tried harder to
promote  thought  control  than  the  Biden  administration.
Orwellian at its finest, the goal is to induce the public to
accept  its  highly  politicized  vocabulary  as  a  means  of
controlling its thought patterns.

To read the entire report click here. Here are some examples.

Gender Identity

Just hours into his presidential term, Mr. Biden’s White House
website allowed users to choose their pronouns, a change that
drew  swift  praise  from  advocates.  As  part  of  the  website
revamp that occurs during presidential transitions, the White
House  changed  its  contact  form.  The  form  now  allows
individuals  to  select  from  the  following  list:  she/her,
he/him, they/them, other, or prefer not to share.

Illegal Immigration

Suggested  terminology  swaps  reportedly  include  using
“noncitizen” or “undocumented noncitizen” instead of “alien”
or “illegal alien,” and referring to the “integration” of
immigrants into society instead of “assimilation,” which has
been criticized as racist.

Health

“Convict/ex-convict” becomes “People who were formerly
incarcerated”
“Crazy”  is  replaced  by  “People  with  a  pre-existing
mental disorder”
“Homosexuals” should be called “Queer”
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“Transgenders/transgendered/transsexual” is replaced by
“LGBTQ (or LGBTQIA or LGBTQ+ or LGBTQIA2)”

Aviation

Recommendations  included  replacing  “airman”  with  “aircrew,”
“manned aviation” with “traditional aviation” and “cockpit”
with “flight deck.”

General Accountability Office

Leaked  internal  memos  obtained  by  DailyMail.com  show  the
Government Accountability Office (GAO) forbids employees from
using male and female terms.

State Department

Secretary of State Antony Blinken issued a memo instructing
State  Department  employees  to  refrain  from  using  what  he
deemed to be “problematic” language.  He  instructs staffers
not to “pressure someone to state their pronouns.” Instead, he
offers a list of commonly used pronouns including “she/her,
he/him, they/them, and ze/zir” explaining that people use a
variety of pronouns.

Additionally, Blinken identified other common terms that State
Department employees should avoid using. Rather than saying
“mother/father,”  staffers  should  say  “parent”  instead.
Likewise,  “son/daughter”  should  be  replaced  with  “child.”
Meanwhile, “spouse” or “partner” should be used in place of
“husband/wife.”

Just for a moment, imagine if those who died as recently as at
the end of the last century were informed of this madness.
What would they say? Our cultural descent is happening very
quickly, and those leading the charge are mostly well-educated
white  people  who  have  declared  war  on  truth,  nature,  and
nature’s God.
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